
From: Miller, Christopher F. [mailto:Christopher.Miller@sharonhospital.com]  
Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 2:48 PM 
To: Affiliation Filing 
Cc: Cordeau, Peter R.; Bergeron, Christian 
Subject: Essent Healthcare of Connecticut, Inc. Affiliation Filing 
 
Dear Assistant Attorney General Davis, 
 
Pursuant to reporting requirements under PA 15-146, please be advised that Essent Healthcare of 
Connecticut, Inc. d/b/a Sharon Hospital is not affiliated with any other Hospital or Health System for the 
purpose of negotiating jointly with third parties for payment of professional medical services.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Christopher F. Miller, MHA | Director 
PO Box 789 
Sharon, CT  06069 
 
Office:  860-364-4017 
Fax:  860-364-4011 
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